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1155 Elm Street, 5th Floor Manchester, NH 03101      wellsense.org

    
 
 
<Name> 
<Address 1> 
<Address 2> 
<City>, <State> <Zip> 
 
 
Member ID: <Member_ID> 
RxID: <RD ID> 
RxGroup: <RxGroup> 
RxBin: <RxBin> 
RxPCN: <RxPCN> 
 
Dear <Name>, 

Thank you for joining WellSense Signature Access (PPO) as your Medicare Advantage plan. 
We recently sent you a letter about your enrollment in your new PPO plan. This letter 
incorrectly included information about joining a health maintenance organization (HMO) 
plan. This information can be ignored. 

We sincerely apologize for this error and want to assure you that you have been enrolled in 
a preferred provider organization (PPO) plan and not an HMO plan. 

In your new PPO plan, you can get services from both in-network and out-of-network 
providers without a referral, but your costs may be higher to see an out-of-network 
provider. Please know you can go to any doctor or hospital in an emergency.  

For the most up-to-date listing of our providers, visit wellsense.org/find-a-provider or call 
our Member Service department at 855-833-8128 (TTY: 711) Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. 
to 8 p.m. and seven days a week Oct. 1 through March 31.  

Thank you, 

 
Jennifer Carbone 
Senior Vice President of Service and Operations 
WellSense Health Plan 

Enrollment confirmation 
correction for your PPO plan  



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 


